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Comments: I feel the proposed development of the Holland Lake area requires further study. My chief concern is

inexperienced tourists encroaching further on bear habitat. The bigger the attraction the less experienced people

show up and disregard warnings, are not properly equipped and they are not aware of their surroundings. In the

long run bears and locals who have used this area for decades will lose out. Please don't destroy pristine habitat

for the wealthy. Make sure you get environmental impact studies. Think of the flora and fauna. 


